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Dear Jock
 
Thank you for the Committee’s invitation.
 
As you would be aware convention dictates that House of Representative MP’s are not required
to attend Legislative Council inquiries. On that basis, Minister Haylen will not be attending.
 
Kind regards
 
Office of the Hon Jo Haylen MP
Minister for Transport
 

 
nsw.gov.au
 
52 Martin Place
Sydney NSW 2000
 

 
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I
also acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at
this time.
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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